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Kirk Allen

From: Kirk Allen <KAllen@1ststriketech.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 12, 2013 9:08 AM
To: 'jclark@fiphd.org'
Subject: RE: FOIA Request

Mr. Clark, 
I received a package today that contains MOST of the requested items however there were no Credit Card Statements 
enclosed.  I appreciate having the bookkeeping invoice payments however what I requested was the actual statements.  
 
If you could forward those I would appreciate it. 
 
I will get the FOIA payment out with whatever revised total you have for the card statements that you’re going to send. 
 
Thanks 
Kirk Allen 
 
 
From: Kirk Allen [mailto:KAllen@1ststriketech.com]  
Sent: Monday, February 04, 2013 2:35 PM 
To: 'jclark@fiphd.org' 
Subject: FOIA Request 
 
In accordance with the Freedom of Information Act of Illinois I am requesting the following. 
 

1. Complete financial transaction history for the Ford-Iroquois Health Department for the last 2 years.  Specifically, 
all outgoing transactions to include petty cash and all checks paid out.  

2. List of Employees issued credit cards 
3. Copy of all credit card statements for the last 2 years. 
4. Copy of all minutes for the Ford- Iroquois Health Department board for the last 2 years.  
5. Copy of all travel re-imbursement records for all employees turned in over the last 2 years.  

 
This request is not a commercial request and in accordance with the FOI Act of Illinois I am requesting a waiver for any 
charges or a reduction in charges as the information is in the public’s interest and will be used to share with the 
public.  Electronic copies are preferred whenever possible.  
  
Thanks 
Kirk Allen 
PO Box 593 
Kansas, IL 61933 
217-508-0564 
 
 


